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Issues requiring action by the Region 3 Committee or ExCom
None at this time.

Successes/Opportunities for Engaging the member, volunteer, non-member, public
e The Richmond Section participated in “Celebrate Engineering Ingenuity Day” on April 24™", This event, which is
sponsored by the Richmond Joint Engineers Council (RJEC), is normally held in the Richmond area every
February. It had been cancelled for the last two years and was delayed this year due to the pandemic. The

attendance was lighter than in previous years, but it was in line with what the RJEC anticipated for the first year
back.

Notable section activities (positive and negative)
e The Richmond Young Professionals Affinity Group recently held a technical meeting in conjunction with the
Industry Applications Society Chapter and then followed it up with a social gathering.
e The Richmond Section will soon start recruiting candidates to run for Section officer positions for 2023-2024.
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